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"The Common Sense Approach to Wedding Photography”

By Roy D. Madearis
M. Photographer., Cr.

We at Madearis Studio feel that the
wedding market is one that every
photographer should be actively try-
ing to improve his market position
on. Having won several awards
with our wedding photography, both
in the album competition and in the
print competition, we feel that we
have developed a very successful
market plan to reach the many
brides in our area and also be num-
ber one on their list of desired pho-
tographers.

We will take you through every step
of our wedding business. The pro-
gram will cover all aspects of how
we book weddings, bridal sessions,
pre and final interviews with the
bride, and placing the order. You
will sit in the same seat the bride
does as we walk you through the
entire process we use with every
bride.

This program leaves nothing out in
the area of our wedding business,
from the initial contact with the
bride to the final delivery of her fin-
ished product. We cannot help but
cover some of the processes that we
use in our portrait business also. We
have a very large printing budget for
forms and we will show you each
of these and how we use them.

If you are a 1999 PPGO member the
price of the program is INCLUDED
in your dues. If you are nota PPGO
member the price for the program
and meal is $99. So lets see every-
one in attendance for this FOUR
HOUR program on Feb. 13th at
Noon. Regency Best Western 108th
& Pacific, Omaha will be the loca-
tion for this program. Members
meals are $25.00 per person.

Date: Feburary 13th, 2000
Time: 12:00 noon SUNDAY
Place: Regency Best Western

108th and Pacific St.
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The President's Message

Rolland Montgomery
1999-2000
PPGO President

I hope that everyone had a most
eventful holiday season and a pros-
perous 1999 photo-year. I want to
wish you all a most successful year
2000.

The Christmas Party at Harvey’s
was fun and the slide show that
Steve Miller presented was out-
standing. Santa didn’t attend, but
sent gifts to the families who at-
tended this festive affair. Again this
year, we had a great time and excel-
lent service provided by Harvey’s.
I would like to thank all the people
who provided input, time and sup-
ported the Christmas party.

We have scheduled a digital produc-
tion by Jeff Funk in February, and
Roy Maderias’ seminar which was
rescheduled for February. These
programs should provide a wealth
of information to all who attend.
Your participation directly contrib-
utes to the success and educational
outcome of the programs, so please
attend and get involved in the learn-
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ing process. We are still working
on the schedule for next year and
would like to entertain any sugges-
tions you may have for future pro-
grams. Our goal is to give you the
programs you want. Remember,
programs are the mainstay of the
organization. They provide infor-
mation to make you more success-
ful and increase your productivity
and profitability.

The new millennium is sure to have
an impact on photography products
and services. I solicit your support
in keeping PPGO members on the
cutting edge of future information
and technology. I would like noth-
ing more than to make this new year
a productive and educational one for
our organization and members.

Rolland R. Montgomery (Monty)
1999-2000 PPGO President

ON THE Worid Wide Web

www.seniorphotog.com
www.garybox.com

1999 - 2000
PPGO Officers

President: Rolland Montgomery
5200 N. 91st Ave.
Omaha, NE 68134 Ph# 571-1338

Vice Pres & Newsletter Editor:
Jeff Funk, C.P.P.

13132 Davenport St.

Omaha, NE 68154 Ph# 333-5508
email: jfunk@sprintmail.com

Secretary:

Steve Reese, M. Photog.

8711 Countryside Plaza

Omaha, NE 68114 Ph# 391-3755

Treasurer: Bob Shiley
15667 Western Ave.
Omaha, NE 68118 Ph# 496-1812

Member at Large: Kurt Brink
8264 Hascall St.
Omaha, NE 68124 Ph#

Past President & PPN Liaison:
Steve Miller C.P.P.

7411 S. 89th St. LaVista, NE 68128
691-3927 (Lucent)
stephenmiller@lucent.com

Hospitality Person: Darlene Miller
Ph#331-0271 Call with News
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4 2000 Display Schedule i
| Mark your calendars!!!

: Set-up Time 8:00am - 8:30 Take Down 6:00 5:00*

| Jan. 17-23 Southroads*

: i Feb. 14-20 Oakview

5 Mar. 27- Apr.2 Westroads

| &8  Apr. 17-24 Southroads*

| o May 8-14 Oakview

: g Jun. 12-18 Westroads

| T Jul 17-24 Oakview

B Aug. 7-13 Southroads*

| 8 Sept. 11-17 Westroads

{ Oct. 9-15 Oakview

\ Nov. 13-19 Westroads



PPGO Happenings

Joe Craig Booked in

PPGO has booked Joe Craig to
come to Omaha on Sept. 10th to
show us his creative and exciting
style of senior photography. So
mark your calendar and plan to
come join us for this exciting show.
See details in a furture newsletters

Jeff Funk's Digital Program

Funk will be demonstrating how he
uses Kodak's Event Imaging soft-
ware to creat images on site. He will
be using the images that he took at
the 1999 Holiday Party. Funk will
also demonstrate how to add a cus-
tom layout to the images. Date to
be announced.

PPN E

PPN announces Monday programs
featuring some of Nebraska's most
talented photographers. The pro-
grams will be hosted by fellow PPN
members in their studio. The cost
for the program is $39.00 (Includes
Lunch) and will be held Janurary
24th and 31st. Gil Hueftle will be
hosting Roger and Ryan Elrod in
Omabha on Jan. 24th. For more in-
formation please look at the PPN

ional Mon

" The Businessman, The Artist "

Roy Madearis began his photogra-
phy career in 1966 after a museum
class heightened his awareness of
photographic art. His early expo-
sure to this industry was on the sales
side of a local camera shop in Fort
Worth, Texas. His college years at
The University of Texas at Arling-
ton, as a business major predicted
the strong impact of how he would
later successfully combine the artis-
tic skills with calculated business
practices. Roy attributes much of
his careeer sucess to his mentor and
nationally recognized Master Pho-

December Newsletter. tographer, Donald Jack.
Calendar Of Events

PPGO Feb. Program Feb. 13, 2000 Regency Best Western
PPGO Apr. Program Apri, 9, 2000 Tentative Date
PPGO June Program June 11, 2000 Tentative Date
PPGO Picnic & Golf July 23 & 24 TBA
PPGO Sept. Program Sept. 10, 2000 Joe Craig
PPGO Nov. Program Nov. 12, 2000 Tentative Date

During 1971 Roy opened his first
studio in Arlington, Texas a suburb
of the Dallas Fort Worth Metroplex.
With the population explosion and
careful marketing skills Roy's stu-
dio grew tremendously. Offering a
full service studio he soon guided
his specialty into the wedding and
childern's market. After three moves
to larger facilities and over 2600
weddings behind him, the studio is
now one of the leading studio op-
erations throughout the country.

Deborah joined the operation in

1980. Art and education back-
ground brought on board her added

interest in children's photography,
and organizational skills. Staff man-
agement and marketing are main
objectives today and nurturing her
original "Watch Me Grow"
children's portrait plan. She is a Pho-
tographic Craftman and is working
on her Master's degree with work
featured in the PPA Loan Collection
of 1995.

Roy's wedding photography was
featured in the1996, Wedding 2000
presentation by Ed Pierce and he is
a featured mentor for Kodak. He
was recently a featured photogra-
pher in Ann Monteith's The Busi-
ness of Wedding Photography.

See Roy Feb. 13th at Regency
Best Western. Starting at Noon

PPGO Board Meetings

The board will meet every 2nd
Monday of each month. The meet-
ing will start at 5:30pm at the Re-
gency Best Western. If you have
any comments , questions or con-
cerns please call Rolland Montgom-
ery to arrange an agenda for you.
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NEBRASKAS SOURCE FOR PROS
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4 COMPETETIVE PXICES ON [7ikSF & OTHFR ARAKD) NAMES
AGFA THIAD FILMS KQDAK QUANTUM GOSSEN
BOGEN GITZO WEIN FUJI
STROBOFRAME TENBA CANON LUMEDYNE
KONICA NIKON SONY PHOTOFLEX
LEICA METZ TAMRAC SEKONIC

ROCKBROOK CAMERA & VIDEO

108TI1 & W. CENTERRD. « OMAIA = 402-397-1171 = OPEN 7 DAYS A WEEK

Kodak 53§

The new family of PORTRA Color Ne¢gative Films

What they have 111 CO]{;IV}hl;‘tl?ét(S)t{}m ap art.

Ty the new family of KODAK PROFESSIONAL PORTRA Films—four
prafessional color negative films that use a breakthrough Unificd Flm
Emulsion technology to give you remarkably consistent-looking prints,
regardless al speed and lormat.

» Exceptional flesh canes thae look like they belong cogether, no matter
what comhination of the four films you shoort.
» Unprecedented exposure lancnde Lais vou shoot with greawr coufilence.
» Truc-to-speed shooting lets you set your meter to the box speed and
fire away.
» New papers, co-oprimized vrith PORTRA Filnis, help ensure that
you get cutstanding prints,
Ava.lakls irs Natwzal Color (NC) and Vivic Color (VC). 160 atd So give the new family of PORTRA Filmis a ury. And get consistently
404 soead. ursd 321220, 133, sheer-film, and lpag-rail formazs. extravrdinany results,

godlk

RO Procucts Neowork ; ”

PR LT Far mere informartion abont PORTRA Films, visit onr Web site at www koduk.comiapostra @
orcall L 800 242-2424, ext, |2, in the U.S. In Canada. call 1 80U 463-63525,

Take Pictures, Further ™

Zinsh, Koddah 1 wfisvacnal, Puztea, sl T Pirtzmes. Furthier are spudzmarss docak Prulrsivee. & dvhoun o Zaakran Kedas Compazy, € Exwzzan Kadak Comgany. 1954




PPGO's 1999 Holiday Party
At
Harvey's Casino




in dlds  éverchanging
worldd of istant
pronfing and electronic
naging. ane thing
r¢mains constant.
Supra Color's
dedication fo ouy

customers. For sonvice

you <an trust, call uvs.

SUPIR
COLOR. labs inc.

A BURRELL COLOUE COCIMPARNY

2123 N, 93rd St.
Omaha, ~NE 28134
(402) 371-4006
[300) 283-4D01°7
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The Stack Beuss. hec.
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Reminder:

For the year 2000, as in 1999, Professional Photographers of Greater Omaha
Inc. will be offering a scholarship in the amount of $100 towards the M.A.L.P.P
professional photography school this year.

To be eligible for the drawing, your attendance is needed at our next
meeting on February 13, 2000 at Regency Best Western at 12:00 P.M.

A drawing will be held by a submission of names from those present at this
meeting. Our speaker, Roy Madearis will draw the recipient name.

A $100 dollar scholarship with a matching $100 from PPGO will be applied
towards the M.A.L.P.P scholarship fees of $575.

Included in this newsletter, you will find a brief description of the school
and instructors. Classes are filling up fast so...

Attend the next PPGO meetihg, enjoy a fantastic program, and have a chance
of a scholarship.

M.A.LP.P. web page: www.maipp.com for more details and application forms.
From the Board and officers of P.P.G.O. Inc.:

Rolland Montgomery - President
Jeff Funk - Vice Presdient
Steve Reese - Secretary
Bob Shiley - Treasurer
Kurt Brink - Member at large

Steve Miller - Past President



IN REMEMBERANCE

Mervin Reese, M. Photog. Cr.

Mervin Reese, 72; Cyclist, Photographer

During his lifetime, Mervin “Bud” Reese bicycled the world, including a 10-day trip to Germany in November.
The retired owner of an Omaha photography studio, he had biked throughout the United States, Canada, Europe
and South America. “All the trips he took were exploring the land and getting to know people,” said his son,
Steve Reese.

A native Omahan, Reese was the son of a photographer. He quit school after the eighth grade and later joined
the Army just after World War II. After returning home, he earned a high school equivalency and eventually
graduated from the University of Nebraska with a degree in journalism. He opened his photo studio in 1952.
Reese served as a councilman with the Professional Photographers of America Association. He also was past
president of the Omaha Photographers and the Nebraska Photographers Associations.

His sons, Steve and Jim, bought the studio in 1993, but he still helped out. He also is survived by five grand-
children. Reese, 72, died Tuesday at his home. He was diagnosed with pancreatic cancer the first week in

December.

Services will be on, Thursday, January 13 at 11 A.M., West Hills Presbyterian Church 3015 S. 82nd Ave in

aha.
Om (photograph from PPGO Christmas party 1998)
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